
Camp Halloween Check-In Procedures 

You will check in between 8:00AM and 9:30AM.  Check-In will look quite a bit different than it has 
in the past, and we ask for your patience as we work to keep everyone safe and healthy.  

 We ask that you and your passengers remain in or at your vehicle until met by 
staff and escorted to the check-in table.   

 At your vehicle, please be prepared to answer a brief health questionnaire and have your 
temperature taken.   

 Unfortunately, we cannot admit anyone with the following: 
- a temperature of 100.4F or greater 
- has experienced symptoms of, or tested positive for, COVID-19 
- has been in close contact with anyone who has experienced symptoms of or tested 
positive   
  in the past 14 days.   

 Please bring a face covering to wear. Their use is required indoors and out, vaccinated or 
not. 

Camp Details 

 The day’s program will begin at 9:50 AM with an opening ceremony in our large playing 
field where we can ensure proper social distancing and safety and will end at 4:00PM.   
  

 Activities include Halloween-themed crafts, shooting sports and more.  Activities are age-
appropriate for 6-10 year-olds, however 5 year-olds may participate in all but BB gun 
shooting. 
  

 Your admission includes lunch. Siblings and friends under age 5 not participating in the 
program may purchase lunch at $8 each or attend free without lunch included. (Specialized 
food options for vegetarian, allergies, etc. are not offered. If required, please plan to bring 
your own.) 
  

 Wear your costume, and please bring a face covering to wear! Dress appropriately for the 
weather. Scout uniform is nice but not required.   
 

 The BSA Medical Form Parts A & B is required for Scouts unaccompanied by their parent. 
  

If you're in a large group, staff will make every effort to keep your group together, but it may need to 
be split between stations as limitations on group sizes have been mandated by health department 
officials.  We appreciate your understanding and patience in working with us on this. 

Cleanings will take place in between group program and lunch rotations. 

 
If you have any questions about your reservation, or if you need to make any changes, please 
contact us at the Camping Department at (206) 725-0361 or campingdept@seattlebsa.org. 
 


